
November Newsletter 

SCHOOL CLOSURES
School will be closed on the following dates:

Closed Monday, November 11th for PDD
Wednesday, November 27th, closed at 12:30
Closed Thursday, November 28th and Friday,
November 29th for Thanksgiving

A NOTE FROM YOUR PRINCIPAL
From apple and pumpkin-themed activities to leaf hunts and more, we’ve enjoyed
all sorts of autumn fun and learning throughout October. This month, we will
embark on a journey of fostering connections and celebrating family traditions as
we nurture the spirit of Thanksgiving and togetherness. Our students will engage
in activities that inspire gratitude and kindness by sharing personal experiences
and learning about the importance of giving back to our community.
Thank you for entrusting us with the care and education of your children. We look
forward to another month of joy and learning!
Sincerely, Your Merryhill Admin Team

MIDLAND FUNDRAISING

H
appy Fall Y’all We are hosting a fundraiser for our

school! Please grab a Midland
Catalogue from the “Information

Station” in our lobby and place your
orders using the resources inside!
Feel free to share with friends and

family as well! 



NATIVE AMERICAN HERITAGE MONTH
November is Native American Heritage Month. It is a time to honor their
culture, accomplishments, and contributions. When children
acknowledge and appreciate diverse cultures, they are helping to build a
community of belonging and inclusion.

HOLIDAY GIVING
‘Tis the season! Our annual Holiday Giving initiative is a way for students
to spread cheer this holiday season while developing an appreciation for
what they have, showing gratitude towards others, and seeing the
positive impact of their actions. 
This year, we will be supporting the Dumb Friends League. More details
to come via Links 2 Home. Thank you in advance for your partnership
and generosity.

FAMILY REFERRAL PROGRAM
Do you know a colleague who has recently had a baby, a friend in need
of care who just relocated to the area, or a family member who is
seeking a new preschool for their child? When you refer a friend and
they enroll, you’re eligible for a free week of tuition. Ask us for details!
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WE ARE LOOKING
FORWARD TO OUR
UPCOMING CELEBRATIONS
WITH YOU!


